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On behalf of the Board of Neighborhood Commissioners, I
provide this statement passed on February 2, 2021, on Civility and
Positive Human Relations in the Neighborhood Council System.
The Board of Neighborhood Commissioners supports Council File
20-0990 and supports Diversity, Equity and Inclusion training,
and anti-bias training, for members of Los Angeles Neighborhood
Councils. We will work with the Department to implement this
policy.



